
 
July 29, 1937. 
 
Dr. J. Maynard Keynes, 
King’s College, 
Cambridge, England. 
 
Dear Dr. Keynes: 
 
I received your kind letter of the 12th and am glad to know that you found our 
perspective committee reports interesting. 
 
We have in process another very important and significant study. It is presently 
being liquidated and reports prepared for Congress. When those reports are 
finished, which should be by the first of the year, I will see to it that you get 
copies of them as I am sure they will be of greatest interest to you. 
 
Pursuant to your request, I am sending you, under separate cover, a list of other 
publications issued by the Commission. There are, of course, many opinions 
handed down in the adjudication of issues arising under the three statutes which 
would be of interest to you, but I am not at this time sending you a set of those. I 
am, however, sending you the following: 
 
Report on the Feasibility and Advisability of the Complete Segregation of the 
Functions of Dealer and Broker  
 
Report on the Government of Securities Exchanges  
 
Report on Trading in Unlisted Securities Upon Exchanges  
 
Annual Reports for 1935 and 1936 
 
I conveyed your message to Jim Landis who appreciated very much hearing from 
you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
William O. Douglas, 
Commissioner. 
 
 


